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Comments: It is critical that these lands stay open to ALL types of users, including OHV's.  There is so much of

this country that is only accessible by foot, it is imperative that these lands stay open to motorized user groups to

enjoy.  We are literally surrounded by wilderness designated lands that offer no multi use.  Without a vibrant and

far reaching motorized trail system, congestion will ruin everyone's user experience.  That is what is happening

with current policy.  Motorized users represent a varied group of people who cannot just strap on a backpack and

go hiking.  The old, the young, the crippled, the pregnant, the fat...they all deserve to enjoy our beautiful public

land.  


